

Dear Team Members, Supporters and Friends of SO LArMAR,

Best wishes for Christmas and the New Year! We will not have a SO LArMAR party this year due to the COVID situation, however we have hopes for next year due to the vaccines that are becoming available.

The vision for SO LArMAR has not changed and we continue in the concept phase where we are adding detail and developing processes that support the vision. The concept phase is currently organized around architecture/design, marketing/internal programs, information systems/media platforms, personal growth/training, social good outreach/volunteering, and financial modeling/private investors.



## PROMOTING JOY THROUGH PERSONAL GROWTH AND SOCIAL GOOD!

If you are interested in joining any of the concept phase teams, or if you know of anyone that might be interested, just send us a message via the <a href="CONTACT">CONTACT</a> tab on the SO LArMAR website or reply to this email.

The SO LArMAR Team www.solarmar.net